
Toronto, ON / TheNewswire / July 6, 2015 - Moag Copper Gold Resources Inc. has submitted all the mandatory documents for
listing and trading on the OTCQB Marketplace as of Tuesday July 7th, 2015, and has received notice of approval from OTC
Markets Group Inc. that its stock will be listed on the OTCQB Marketplace.

Real-time quote display service for the company's U.S. symbol OTCQB: MGCPF is now available at the OTC Marketplace's
website.

Moag will also maintain its listing on the Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) in Canada, under the symbol CSE: MOG.
Fifteen-minute delayed quotes for the company are available at the exchange's microsite.

The company is pleased to add a secondary marketplace for the trading of its stock, in a cost-effective manner that helps it
improve visibility, while maintaining disclosure for investors and shareholders.
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